
  

 

 

 

C O M M U N I Q U É  

Fall 2017 

HAPPY AUTUMN  
The Board of Directors and staff at the Connecticut Alliance of Foster and Adoptive  

Families would like to wish you and your family a happy Fall season!  

Are you an experienced  

Foster Parent? 
 

Are you an experienced  

Relative Foster Parent? 
 

When you were newly  

Licensed, do you remember all the  

questions you had when your first foster 

child came into your home? 
 

Do you remember wondering what  

resources were  

available to you? 
 

Do you remember thinking, ñIf only I had 

another foster parent to talk to who has 

shared the same  

experience?ò 
 

If you remember all of these times, then 

you might enjoy being a buddy! 

 

Are you interested in being a  

Foster Parent?  

An Adoptive Parent?  

Want to know how you could  

become a Kinship Family? 

Call 1.888.KID-HERO  
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Call Wendy Sander,  

Peer Network Coordinator at 1-800-861-8838  

Or email wendy.sander@cafafct.org 
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Support newly licensed families! 

BE A BUDDY 

Training and stipend provided 

https://cafafct.org/
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Happy Autumn 2017! 

 

We hope that everyone had a fun summer 

with time for relaxation and fun.   

We also hope that the many families that 

requested and obtained Six Flags passes 

and State Park passes utilized them to the 

fullest extent.  We will be contacting those 

of you who received passes shortly to 

complete a brief survey of what worked 

for you and what did not.   

We are very happy to report that over the 

summer, we helped to distribute new  

suitcases to over 400 children in DCF care 

through a remarkable donation from our 

friends at Priceline.Com.   

Employees at both their world headquarters in Norwalk as well as 

their employees elsewhere, including Canada, donated these items.  

See inside for fun photos!   

With the arrival of Fall, now is the time to gear up for lots of Post Li-

censing Training modules and other educational and supportive op-

portunities.  On Saturday October 7th, we will host a one-day sympo-

sium on supporting teens as they prepare to transition out of DCF 

care entitled ñFostering Tweens & Teens: What they wish we knew.ò  

We will meet at the Trumbull Marriott and more details will be 

shared soon.   

Also, save the dates of May 4-5, 2018 for CAFAFôs 23nd Annual 

Conference at Mystic Marriot. 

Please see inside for more fun activities planned for Fall.   

CAFAF Staff, Buddies and members of our board of directors wish 

you all a safe and nurturing Fall.   
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Communiqu® is published in 

both English and Spanish  

language four times a year by the 

Connecticut Alliance of  

Foster and Adoptive Families, 

Inc. CAFAF is a non-profit  

organization devoted to the 

strengthening of foster,  

adoptive and relative care  

families through support,  

training, and advocacy with the 

aim of nurturing child  

safety, well being and stability in 

partnership with child  

welfare professionals and the  

community. 

The Alliance would like to thank 
the Connecticut Department of  
Children and Families for the  
funding we receive. 
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CAFAF SUMMER EVENTS  

 

 

 

 

 

Special thanks to one of our longtime partner, the  

Community Health Network and their supporters who managed to  

receive 100 backpacks for kids in foster care and donated them to  

CAFAF.  

Huge thank you to Priceline for their  

generous donation of suitcases to support 

youth in foster care.  

http://www.chnct.org/

